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I am extremely opposed to this voter suppression bill. Universal vote by mail is the 

only fair and equitable system of voting that has been working for Oregon for 

decades. This bill will not make our elections safer. It will make it harder for people to 

vote. That is the purpose. I urge you to vote no.  


